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27th January 2023 
Reading Week 2023 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
This year, for Reading Week, we are taking our inspiration from a local author. He will be working with the 
children in the Early Years Foundation (EYFS), Key Stage 1 and Lower Key Stage 2. For the children in Upper 
Key Stage 2, we are working towards organizing some additional drama workshops, later on in the Spring 
Term. 
 
In addition, all classes will be visiting Little Lever Library. These visits will take place during the school day 
over the course of the next two weeks. 
 
From Wednesday 1st February 2023 until Tuesday 7th February 2023, a Book Fair will be open between 
3:30pm and 4:00pm. Please support this and your child’s love of reading? 
 
During Book Week 2023, we will not be having a dress up as a book character day. However, on World Book 
Day, which is on Thursday 2nd March 2023, we will be inviting the children to dress up as a book character. 
This year, like previous years, we are inviting the children to wear homemade costumes or masks. We will 
have a small selection of prizes for the most creative and unusual ‘homemade and inventive costumes’ that 
endeavor to use materials that would have otherwise been thrown away! If you have a costume, item of 
clothing or loose textiles that can be recycled, refashioned or reused in another way that would equally be 
fantastic. As a school, we are endeavouring to reduce our carbon footprint and make a positive contribution 
to sustainability. Furthermore, all children across school will be doing some creative activities linked to a text 
for World Book Day. If you need any more information about this event, please speak to your child’s teacher 
or myself outside the front of school in the morning. Many thanks for your continued support. 
               
Yours sincerely, 
 

A Klimiuk 

Mr Klimiuk 
Year 6 Class Teacher and Reading Lead 
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